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28th February 2022   
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reception Trips for the Year 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Reception will be visiting Hobbledown Adventure Farm 
Park in Epsom in the summer term. This is part of the Park Federation childhood promise 
trip. Children will get the opportunity to interact with animals and take part in a hobbler 
activity at Hobbledown. They will also have the opportunity to explore the indoor and 
outdoor play areas. This trip is in addition to the free trips and workshops pupils take part 
in throughout the year.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of costings for the trip and the workshops pupils 
have had (science dome and bubbles workshop). The school is dedicated to offering a range 
of experiences for our pupils and therefore we are largely subsidising the trips and 
workshops. We require a one off payment of £10 no later than the Monday 25th April 2022 
or two instalments of £5 one by Friday 18th March 2022 and the second payment of £5 no 
later than Monday 25th April 2022.  Payment is to be made on parent pay. 
Additional information in regards to the trip will be given closer to the time  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Bergin 
Deputy Principal  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


